BROOKVALE GROBY LEARNING CAMPUS

Valuing Everyone, Achieving Excellence

Weekly Parent Bulletin

Friday 10 May 2024

Dear Parents / Carers,

Good afternoon and welcome to this week’s Parent Bulletin. For your information, below are some of
the great celebrations and events that have taken place on campus this week as well as important
information regarding students and future events.
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CELEBRATIONS & EVENTS THIS WEEK:
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Congratulations @ (3§ ¥ @to ex-student and Leicester City Football Player Will Alves, and his brother Harry
Alves in Year 10, who were on the LCFC Team Bus, celebrating LCFC's promotion on Sunday 5th May!
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WORLD R&FD CROSS
RED CRESCENT DAY

The Red Cross was founded in 1863 by Henry Dunant,
a Swiss humanitarian and social activist.

World Red Cross Day 8.5.24 Ex-student and Author; Joe Copp International Nurses Day 12.5.24
visited a Year 8 class on 8.5.24
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All Years e Lost Property Items - click here for the new items in our lost property.

e Water bottles - Now that the warmer weather is finally here =, it is important that
your child brings a refillable water bottle. There are water fountains around campus
that your child can use. Students can also buy water bottles from the canteen at
break and lunch time.

® Culture day - Please click here for the letter that has been previously shared
regarding our whole school Culture day which will be on Tuesday 21st May. Please
note that if Year 11 students are sitting an exam they must wear uniform.

e Uniform Purchases 2024/25 - please click here for Uniform Direct’s prices and click
here for their “Be prepared” Guidelines. Reception has a stock of KS3 and KS4 ties
which can be ordered via Arbor > School Shop. We have a quantity of pre-loved
uniform too that we hope to make available one evening in early July (items will be
subject to availability).

Year 8 o English Textbook (“A Christmas Carol”) to be used in Year 9 - click here for the letter
with details of how you can take advantage of the substantially discounted price for
this book, available in the Arbor School Shop until 20/05/24.

Year 9 e English Textbook (“Animal Farm” and “Macbeth”) to be used in Year 10 - click here
for the letter with details of how you can take advantage of the substantially
discounted prices for these books, available in the Arbor School Shop until 20/05/24.

Year 10 e For information, please see the Year 10 Mock Exams Schedule HERE.

Year 11 o Leavers Assembly donations - If you would like to make a donation towards a leavers
assembly for our Year 11 students, please do so through your child's Arbor account.
This can be found in the Arbor school shop titled ‘A £1 / £5 / £10 Year 11 Leavers
assembly Donation’.

e Well done to all of our Year 11 students on a great start to their summer exams.
Please remind your child to check their Arbor seating plan prior to the exam and to
always have the correct equipment and water. Also remind them they MUST return to
their timetabled lessons once an exam has finished.

Year 12 ® Geography Field Trip Norfolk Residential - Please return the medical consent forms,
that were emailed this week, to reception@brookvalegroby.com at your earliest
convenience. A hard copy can also be collected from reception if needed.

Year 13 ® Good luck to Year 13 students as they start their summer exams next week. Please
remind your child to check their Arbor seating plan prior to the exam and to always
have the correct equipment and water. Further information has been emailed directly
to Year 13s and their tutors.
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